
PLANPinellas State Agency and Review Comments 
 
In accordance with State Statute 163.3184, agencies were provided the opportunity to 
comment on the proposed Ordinance, including: DEO; Southwest Florida Water 
Management District (SWFWMD), Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT); Florida 
Department of Environmental Protection (FDEP); Florida Fish and Wildlife Conservation 
Commission (FWC); Florida Department of Agriculture and Consumer Affairs; Florida 
Department of Education (DOE); Florida Department of State - Bureau of Historic 
Preservation (FDHR); and the Tampa Bay Regional Planning Council (TBRPC). 
 
DEO provided two (2) comments: 
 
1. The Goal, Objectives, Policies and Strategies associated with Property Rights should 
be removed from the Governance chapter and made into its own stand-alone chapter. 
 
2. It was suggested the Coastal Management Policy 2.1.4 reference 44 C.F.R. Part 60. 
 
Other agencies who chose to comment responded either by having no comment or that 
there were no impacts on resources.   
 
In addition to the edits responding to DEO’s comments, the Vision Element narrative was 
updated to include a description of the last phase of public engagement; Natural 
Resource and Conservation Management Strategy 1.1.2.3 was revised to reflect State 
Statute language regarding Florida Friendly Landscaping; and a few additional edits (e.g., 
Table of Contents was updated to reflect new Property Rights chapter; minor typos or 
table number updates; etc.) were addressed. See Attachment 4 for all strikethrough and 
underline revisions. 
 
 


